
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

MINISTRY OF HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES 

DEPARTMENT OF HEAVY INDUSTRY 

 

RAJYA SABHA  

*STARRED QUESTION NO.215 

TO BE ANSWERED ON 22.03.2017 

 

Shifting of Headquarters of Hindustan Paper Corporation Limited 

 

*215. SHRI VIVEK GUPTA: 

  

 

 Will the Minister of HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES be pleased to state: 

 

(a) whether it is a fact that despite various representations made by stakeholders about not shifting the 

Headquarters of Hindustan Paper Corporation Limited, the company is moving its Headquarters from 

Kolkata to Assam;  

(b) the number of employees who are employed at the Kolkata Headquarters and will now have to shift 

to Assam;  

(c) whether the employees are being offered some monetary incentives to shift their residence and 

families to Assam, if so, the details thereof and if not, the reasons therefor; and  

(d) whether Government has made any estimation on loss and expenses which will be incurred due to 

shifting of Headquarters? 

 

  

ANSWER 

MINISTER OF HEAVY INDUSTRIES AND PUBLIC ENTERPRISES   

(SHRI ANANT G. GEETE) 

 

 

(a) to (d): A Statement is laid on the table of the House. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

STATEMENT 

 
 

       Statement referred to in reply to parts (a) to (d) of RAJYA SABHA Starred 

Question Number 215 for answer on 22.03.2017 asked by SHRI VIVEK GUPTA 

regarding Shifting of Headquarters of Hindustan Paper Corporation Limited  

 

 
(a): As per information received from Hindustan Paper Corporation Limited (HPC), no final decision 

in this regard has been taken. 

 

(b) to (d): Does not arise. 

 

  

********* 

 


